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Welcome to spring. Many museums are planning fundraising events, musters, open 

houses and summer camps. Let us know and we can help to get the word out.  And 

congratulations to Friendship Fire Company celebrating a milestone anniversary. 

 

DO NOT OVERLOOK PLANNED GIVING! 

BY Bill Hall 

Every fire museum (any non-profit) should always include planned giving, also known as 

estate planning, in all donor contacts and publications. A short appeal on a regular basis 

keeps the topic in mind, especially as our donor base ages. It may just appeal to a donor 

doing estate planning. Who of us wouldn’t be thrilled to be notified that our museum is a 

recipient of a donors’ interest in our mission and their generosity? Keep the message out 

there in your on-going fund-raising efforts.  

 



We received the following request for information. If you wish to help this gentleman, the 

contact information is included: 

 

Dear Fire Museum Network, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request information regarding 

the history of the Firefighting Museum for my research. 

I am Mohammad Mohajjel Vala , a student specializing in Architecture, conducting 

research in the field of cultural history and museum studies. The aim of my research is to 

examine and analyze the history of the Firefighting Museum and its role in preserving the 

history and culture of the community. 

Please provide details about the establishment, development, and any historical or cultural 

aspects that may be relevant to my study. Additionally, include any in-text sources or 

appropriate references that could be beneficial for my research. If there are specific points 

or additional recommendations regarding this research, I would appreciate your insights. 

Thank you for your cooperation and the time you allocate for this request. 

Best regards, 

Mohammad Mohajjel Vala 

Master's degree student in Architecture 

Tabriz Art University 

mohammadmohajjelvala@gmail.com 

mo.mohajjalvala@tabriziau.ac.ir 

 

We want to help you get the word out about your museum. Send your news for inclusion 

in this newsletter, and we will gladly send it in the monthly mailing. 

  

The Board is considering a short survey to better provide networking information to our 

members. If there is something you would like to see included, send your request to 

mailto:denverfireman@hotmail.com 

 

Meet the Board 

Your Network is governed by a board of nine volunteers, each elected for a three-year term. 

You can contact them through the email contact form on the website, or directly at their 

email addresses. We are always looking for new enthusiastic volunteers. As you can see 

we come from all levels of experience and backgrounds. 

Bob Heckman, Texas president@firemuseumnetwork.org 

Tom McDonald, Texas TMcfire@aol.com 

Bill Hall, Ohio bhallcfd@gmail.com 

https://shoutout.wix.com/so/e5OywDE6_/c?w=F6qWXnkqprW-tNdY8JgqcOsau2Le_OM_fvldfwfQtoA.eyJ1IjoibWFpbHRvOm1vaGFtbWFkbW9oYWpqZWx2YWxhQGdtYWlsLmNvbSIsInIiOiJmNzA0NmMwZC05N2EzLTQzMmEtYTc3NS02ZTE2ZmYyNDI1YTEiLCJtIjoibWFpbCIsImMiOiIyOWU5ZmQyZS0yMGFhLTQ4NjgtYTc5OC0wNTQxZGM0OThjYTEifQ
https://shoutout.wix.com/so/e5OywDE6_/c?w=GqOlQWLRHxE6dqJST4oZhMC62NMLcNe2eSqlIf8S_BU.eyJ1IjoibWFpbHRvOm1vLm1vaGFqamFsdmFsYUB0YWJyaXppYXUuYWMuaXIiLCJyIjoiZjcwNDZjMGQtOTdhMy00MzJhLWE3NzUtNmUxNmZmMjQyNWExIiwibSI6Im1haWwiLCJjIjoiMjllOWZkMmUtMjBhYS00ODY4LWE3OTgtMDU0MWRjNDk4Y2ExIn0
mailto:denverfireman@hotmail.com


Bob Vallero, Colorado, denverfireman@hotmail.com 

Don Dodd, California fireplug25@sbcglobal.net 

Frank Taff, Indiana fmtaff@gmail.com 

Jim Stillman, jamesfstillman@gmail.com 

Gene Brown, Oklahoma, geneb@osfa.info 

Verne Bickers, Ohio, firefighter_ 2515@yahoo.com 

 

This newsletter is intended for our membership, and for all who are interested in 

preserving and interpreting the history of the fire service. Please forward to your 

membership, your board members and anyone else who may benefit. 

 

   

 

 


